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How to contact our officers

Susan Velleca, President    203-239-2999
Frank Mentone, Vice President   203-410-4254
Ralph Casciello, Orator       203-239-0285
Marybeth Madigan, Recording Secretary   Upon Request
Regina Najarian, Financial Secy.,   203-376-8524
Mark DeFranco, Treasurer,    203-213-5378
Lenny Ricciardelli, Immediate Past President  203-507-6509
Denise Krause, Past President,   203-710-7397
Neil Velleca Jr., Past President        203-239-2999
Marianne Ciarleglio, Mistress Ceremonies                  203-239-2868
Joya Dolzani, Guard,     Upon Request

Trustees: Sharon Ricciardelli, 203-239-0215 / Sallyann Gill, 203-645-8177
Gail Norup, 203-494-1820 Nick Mastroianni, 203-430-0411
Jon Najarian, Upon Request / Gale Iannone, 203-239-0454
Gary Takach, 203-623-4398 / SueAnn Mentone, 203-710-4186
Angela Vitti,203-274-0001    
       



It’s Summer and it’s time to enjoy the outdoors.    

We will be starting our Bocce league on July 7th.  If you have not signed up yet, there is still 

time.  This is open to all members.  Don’t be intimidated, we only do this for fun.  See the 

Newsletter for the Location where we will be playing in North Branford (weather 

permitting).  Even if you don’t have a team, you can still play, we will put you on a team.

Check out the newsletter for our all our upcoming social events.  These are a great way to 

get involved and make new friends.  We are always open to new ideas, so if you have 

suggestions for an event or if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me any 

time.

Don’t forget our monthly Lodge meeting is changed due to the July 4th holiday, it will be 

Tuesday, July 11 at 7:00 PM.  Have a Happy and Safe 4th of July.

Susan Velleca

President’s Message

This year’s honorees are Bill Mitchell, 
best know for giving away the candy at 
Church and Town events for as long as I 
can remember, and Artie and Angel 
Natalino who run a Local Chapter of 
St Jude Children’s Research Hospital in 
the New Haven area. The dinner will be 
September 28
Branford. 
More information will follow soon.

Existing Members, don’t forget to renew your dues 

Greetings Members,

Our Lodge has a couple ways to communicate with 

our members.  We have a monthly newsletter and 

minutes. Both are emailed and the newsletter is 

also posted on our website. usually in the 3rd or 4th 

week of the month. 

You may also have them mailed to you. If you 

would like to receive your these in the mail please 

let Sue know. To sign up to receive our Lodge 

emails please go to our website, once there, scroll 

down, you will notice an email sign up form. Fill it 

in and subscribe.  

Our Website address is: 

https://northhavenlodge2805.club

Our Lodge email address is 

nhsdilodge2805@outlook.com.

If you have something you would like to request us 

to share in the newsletter, on our website, 

Facebook page or in an email please email Lenny at 

Lric56@yahoo.com  or Sue at 

snoozie321@outlook.com 

Deadline for newsletter is the 20th of the month.

We also send out emails with important updates, 

good and welfare, and when committee meetings 

are scheduled.

https://northhavenlodge2805.club/
mailto:nhsdilodge2805@outlook.com
mailto:Lric56@yahoo.com
mailto:snoozie321@outlook.com


Our next initiative is our "Christmas in July" toy drive for the Yale New Haven Hospital Toy 

Closets.  Members that would like to donate new, unwrapped toys (with batteries if needed), 

please bring them to the July 11th Lodge meeting.  Additionally, we will have collection boxes 

at local businesses, so the community may also participate.  Additionally, we will have a final 

collection on Saturday, July 22nd on the North Haven Green from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  Any 

members that would like to help us that day are welcome - please contact Donna Casciello at 

203-887-7308 and register to join us!

We will soon be working on initiatives for the Fall - feel free to contact Denise at 203-710-7397 

with any ideas, or if you would like to join our committee.

Community Outreach Committee

Save the date!  We will be hosting a Red Cross Blood Drive on 

Wednesday, September 27th from 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at St. 

Frances Cabrini Church. Members will be needed to help us 

with registration during the event, and for members to bake for 
the donors.  More info to follow

Fashion Show Info

Your Fashion Show Committee is working 

very hard to have another successful 

year.  The event is 11/19/2023 at 

Woodwinds in Branford.  Once again we'll 

have a buffet brunch from 11am to 3pm.

We also are collecting donations for our 

extremely popular raffle.  Please ask your 

family and friends to donate new items 

and/or lottery tickets, wine, gift certifies, 

etc.

Your Golf Tournament Committee is 

working hard also.  We need items for 

their raffle, too.  Ask your family and 

friends if they'd like to golf.  Contact either 

Tim Loungo or Dan Krause.

Raffle items will be collected at the 

monthly meetings.  See Regina or Jon 

Najarian.



18th Annual Distinguished 
Citizen Award Dinner

This year’s honorees are Bill 
Mitchell, best know for giving 
away the candy at Church and 
Town events for as long as I can 
remember, and Artie and Angel 
Natalino who run a Local 
Chapter of 
St Jude Children’s Research 
Hospital in the New Haven area. 
The dinner will be September 
28th at Woodwinds in Branford. 
More information will follow 
soon.



Richard M. DeCrosta Memorial Golf Tournament
In Memory of All Departed Members of our Lodge

We need Golfers! Please spread the word about our tournament on Sunday 

September 24 at Hunter Golf Club in Meriden. Remember both women and men 

golfers can play. Try to think of friends or friends of friends or relatives who might 

be interested in playing.  The brochure can be accessed through this newsletter or 
call Tim Longo at 203-843-7157.

2nd Annual Car Show
Saturday - August 12, 2023, Times: 9 AM - 2 PM rain date August 19,2023

Our car show needing raffle baskets and 
members to solicit sponsors for the ad book. 

Bocce 2023 

Starts Friday July 7, 202 Cost:  $15 pp 
for the whole season 
Place:  1388 Middletown Avenue, 
Northford (RTE 17) 
Totoket Valley School, Northford 
Senior Center 
Time:  6:15   &   6:45   Schedule is 
below…
Schedule:  Regular season July 7th – 
August 4th    Playoffs Schedule TBA

We have 6 teams. We need ONE 
MORE PLAYER
Would each Team Captain (Cheryl, 
Georgianna, Glenn, Matt, Larry, 
Sally) please collect $15 from each 
team member and give it AN1`RN1to 
Sally.  Also, please let your team 
Captain know if you will be absent. 
Thank you--Sally

Sally Gill 203-645-8177   
sgill247@aol.com

northhavenlodge2805.club/golf-tournament
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